
River Table Minutes  July 13, 2021 
 
River Table met on July 13 at Library Square at 5 pm. Charlie Hartman 
and Andrew Weisenberger were unable to attend. 
 
We began our meeting by sharing our highs and lows. Pastor Hans led 
us in devotions from Psalm 126  -  Harvest of Joy. 
 
Pastor’s Report 
•Vicar Hans requested a statement from the River Table regarding 
COVID protocol. 
•He discussed a few ideas for future events for River of Hope. One idea 
for August was a Driveway Worship. This would be a mid week 20-30 
minute Worship Servicewith communion.  
•The administrative assistant position will be posted soon. The job 
description is being updated. 
•Vicar Hans will be gone Monday through Thursday, July 26-29. 
 
Financial Report by Sue Benson 
•Income for June is $16,000, up from about $14,000 in May. Event 
Center expenses are also up as we meet more often in person. 
•Quarter 2 Report will be complete soon and will be emailed to us. 
 
River Table Items 
•Calendar update is needed. How will announcements be posted? Who 
will be responsible to do that? 
•COVID is a fluid and changing situation. 
Dr. Pollman recommends following CDC guidelines. Masks should be 
worn (at this time) for those not fully vaccinated.   
•Help is needed for sound equipment setup. Are there youth who 
might be willing to help with that? Do we need to offer to pay for 
someone to do this? 
 



•Booth at Mcleod County Fair 
A suggestion was made that we wait until next year to assess the booth 
at the Fair as the vaccination rate in Mcleod County is low and teachers 
are beginning workshop the week of the fair with the early start in  
Hutchinson. 
 
Our next meeting will be on August 10 
 
We closed with the Lord’s Prayer and adjourned at 6:27 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Portia Brandsoy 
 


